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110 SE Watula Ave. 
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352-629-2489 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

CITY OF OCALA TO HOLD GROUNDBREAKING CEREMONY FOR SKATE PARK 
EXPANSION 

OCALA, Fla. (Aug. 18, 2025) – The City of Ocala will host a groundbreaking ceremony for the Ocala Skate 
Park expansion on Thursday, Aug. 28, at 9:15 a.m. The ceremony will take place at the Ocala Skate Park, 
517 NE Ninth St. 

The expansion will add more than 6,000 square feet to the existing facility, bringing the total skateable 
area to approximately 16,215 square feet. Planned features include a competition-sized bowl, 
intermediate and beginner areas, a snake run, and upgraded spectator amenities. 

Construction is expected to be completed by February 2026 and will be managed by Platform Group, 
LLC. The park will remain open for public use during most of the construction, with only limited closures 
for safety purposes. 

The groundbreaking event is free and open to the public. 

For more information, contact the City of Ocala Recreation and Parks Department at 352-368-5517. 
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